We wish to register our opinions on the local plan 2040, and how this will affect the parish I live in
Anna Valley, upper Clatford and red rice.

It is Important to us that our comments are noted to improve and maintain low air pollution, climate
change and equality targets. Which affect our villages, we feel that we should be placed into tier 4
and not tier 3 . travelling to Goodworth Clatford on foot is not safe and cycling for children on bikes
is worrying, the bus service is very scaled down and not practical as very infrequent. Our elderly
disabled or less fortunate of our community are at a disadvantage by this. Without six key facilities
of our own, means Upper Clatford and anna valley | feel should be placed in tier 4.

We feel very much part of a village community and wish it to continue this way, having the local gap
policy will be effective in preserving our identity as a village, preserving our green space encouraging
walking to town via the scenic strip of countryside which promotes healthy living and well being, this
also contributes to climate change and air pollution targets and protecting our local green spaces .
Lastly | would like to comment on how our lovely chalk stream Pillhill brook deserves to be an
immaculate chalk stream and sewage releases should be culled to a minimum, in order for
development to be considered sufficient wastewater infrastructure needs to be in place. This is a
very lovely friendly village and it would be a shame if it is not preserved in the future which benefits
the local community within the village.
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